
Environmental requirement statement 

WNJB New Brunswick, NJ 

The facility proposed in this application is for an auxiliary antenna that will be mounted 
on the same tower and below the WNJB main antenna; therefore, a full environmental 
assessment is not required.  In addition, an RF exposure study has determine that the 
levels on the ground in the vicinity of the tower will be well below the acceptable limits.  
All other current required safeguards related to the site with regard to both workers and 
the general public will remain in place. 

 

 


